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SAA HOLDS FIRST MEETING

The Student Athletic
Association held its first
meeting of the year on
Wednesday, Oct. 15. The
purpose of this meeting was to
clear up all general business
items.

Early in the meeting Gary
Buchanan (representing Radio
UNB) spoke to those present.
He outlined the advantages of
the SAA contributing money
toward the broadcasting of
sports events over Radio UNB.
As a demonstration of their
capabilities in this field, he
presented a tape of the Acadia
vs UNB football game.

Next, it was proposed and
decided that Ron Harewood
and Daryl Monroe would be
put in charge of transportation
and advertising in the
Brunswickan for the Mount A
vs UNB football fame.
Following this a request for

through. The team was allowed
$110 to cover exira expenses.

The SAA also discussed at
length the question of a guest
book for the gym. The
intended purpose of this book
would be to provide for the
signing in of unregistered
guests of students. It was
decided that this should be
formed as a recommendation
to the athletics department,
with the provision that
students accept full
responsibility for damage done
to the building and equipment.

It was suggested by one
member present at the meeting
that the SAA recommend the
withdrawal of the rule which
states that supervisors “‘must”
ask students for their 1D cards
when they enter the building.
It was decided to recommend
that the ruling be changed to
state that supervisors “might”

supervisors would not be
required to show their 1D cards
upon entering the premises.
There was considerable
discussion over the proposal by
one member that a soft drink
machine be installed in the
gym. It was: decided to consult

- Mr. Kelly, the director of

athletics, before making a
recommendation on this issue.

The final topic of the
meeting was the question of
issuing free passes to the games
on the weekend of Nov. 1 to
approximately 50 Dalhousie
and University of Maine
students. This gesture is
intended to reciprocate a
similar act of goodwill which

was extended to UNB last year.

At the conclusion of the
meeting dates for the following
meetings were scheduled.
There will be a policy meeting
on Thursday, Oct. 22 and a

G

campus quickies

TRYOUTS FIZZLE

As per usual, the UNB
Debating Club seems to be
having trouble getting off the
ground this year. Last Friday
night saw a total of 8
interested persons turn out for
the debating team try-outs.
Those in charge evidently saw
little purpose in carrying on
with the procedure of picking
representatives for UNB, as
four of the eight present would
inevitably have to make up the
team.

There are two major

debating tournaments coming .

regular SAA meeting on
Wednesday, Oct. 29. Both of
these will be held at 8 p.m.

ask students for their cards.
The SAA felt that in this way,
students familiar to the

extra money for the field
hockey tean’s next

intercollegiate game was put

According to D.C. Blue,
UNB Registrar and Chief
Returning Officer for the
Student Senate Election,
student representatives for the
i Senate will be elected on Nov.
13.

Anyone may be nominated
for one of the 6 positions if he
(or she) is a full time student in
the regular session and in good
standing as per the terms of the
Elections Commiitee.
Generally this means that a
candidate may not be repeating
a year and may not be on
academic probation. In the
Arts and Science Faculties it is
required that a candidate not

GRADUATE SITTINGS NOW
BEING TAKEN FOR YEARBOOK

MAKE YOUR APPOINTMENT SOON

e Black and White or
e Beautiful Living Color

Sitting and 6 proofs B & W $3.00

up this year to which UNB is
supposed to send a team. The
first of these takes place at
Princeton University on Oct.
31. Following that the team is
scheduled to travel to tne
University of Waterloo for a
tournament on Nov. 6, 7 and
8.

There is also speculation
that the team (if chosen) might
be going to Montreal in
mid- February and possibly to
the Universities of Oklahoma
and Buffalo sometime during
the year.

SENATE ELECTIONS

have failed more than two
courses in the previous year.

In order for a person to
become an eligible candidate
they must be nominated,
seconded and have obtained
the signatures of at least 20
other students who are eligible
to vote. Essentially, a student
is eligible to vote if he or she is
a fully paid, registered student
in the present session.

A voters list will be posted
in the near future and
nomination forms will be
issued a week in advance of the
date for the closing of
nominations, Nov. 5.

or LIVING Color $ 5.00
(includes photo for Yearbook)

Appointments available at your
convenience Day or Night

Phone 475-9415

e HARVEY STUDIQ .

372 Queen St Fredericton, N. B.

THIS COUPON

is good for

$1 .00 on any L.P. Record

$4.95 or over
OR 20% OFF on all Portable
Record Players.

Largest Selection In Town
You are always welcome at

HERBY ¢ music

Valid unti! Oct. 31st

STORE 306 Queen St.

c ’ 46 .
UNDER TAVERN
578 King St., FREDERICTON

Bell Bottoms
Shirts

Ties

PIFPERSINECRIE ~FHIRGE

NOW HAS IN STOCK

Belts

Largest New Supply of Posters Available iu
The Atlantic Provinces
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